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Good morning!
 
Temps are headed to near 60 degrees today, and Taylor’s boyfriend is again headed to the Super
Bowl – that’s a pretty good way to start a work week if you ask me!  And because this work week is
an unusually quiet one for events, this Provost’s Notes will be brief.
 
Academic Council: Just a reminder that Academic Council meets on Thursday afternoon. Faculty, I
shared a link to the agenda and related documents with you last week; feel free to take a look and
share any feedback with your representative.
 
If you’re like me, one of the best things about working at OTC is hearing from others about the
impact of our work. When people find out you work at OTC, you’re likely to hear about a positive
experience they’ve had with the college. That doesn’t happen by accident. It takes a lot of hard
work, expertise, and big hearts to make OTC a great place to learn and grow. Thanks for being the
folks who open the doors wide every day and welcome in the people who need us most.  
 
Have a great week!
 
Tracy M. McGrady, Ed.D
Provost & Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
Ozarks Technical Community College
1001 E. Chestnut Expressway
Springfield, MO 65802
417.447.8152
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